A private farewell luncheon for retiring Mr.
Peter Hogan

The Board arranged a private farewell luncheon for retiring Mr. Peter Hogan, Principal at Regent’s
International School Bangkok at the founder’s St Regis residence on Wednesday, 24 June 2020.
Wishing Mr. Hogan and his family the best of luck and health.
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